
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Fraud  01/31/2020- 11:00 AM 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

 Burlington 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

SRO Cpl. Hemond mhemond@bpdvt.org 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Cpl. Hemond Sgt. DiFranco 

VICTIM:  AGE: VICTIM ADDRESS: 

City of Burlington   

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Males Teens Unknown 

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:    

 

 
NARRATIVE:  
 
The Burlington Police Department would like the Community to be aware that over the past 
weeks/months, various individuals have been going door-to-door in the Burlington area soliciting cash 

donations to purportedly support youth soccer organizations. It should be noted that local organizations 
such as Juba Star, Nordic Soccer and other similar organizations are not currently running donation drives 

and do not solicit fundraising in this way. Residents who are approached and solicited for donations in 
this way are reminded that they can call the Burlington Police Department at 802.658.2700 x8 to have an 

Officer detailed to meet with them and identify the person(s) soliciting funds.  
 

 

 


